
 

 

SEA Screening Consultation 
 
The Council requested a Screening Opinion as to whether Strategic Environmental Assessment would 
be required to meet the requirements of the SEA Directive. The screening was carried out by the 
consultants Arcadis. Arcadis’ conclusion was that SEA is not applied to the SPD. This is because the 
SPD would not result in a significant effect on the environment, and because the contents of the SPD 
have already been subject to SEA through the SEA of a higher tier plan. 
 
The results of the Screening Opinion are set out in the documents on the following pages. The 
consultants Arcadis sought the views on their conclusion from key statutory consultees, and the 
responses received are attached also. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


